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SPECIAL NEWS!!

We would like to 

congratulate Mrs Reed 

and her husband on the 

birth of their daughter 

Alice Valentina.  

 

We would also like to 

congratulate Mr Williams 

and his wife on the birth 

of their son Chase 

Addison 

 

Carnival was a great success in Primary this year. 

Our theme was Space – this of course had 

nothing to do with Star Wars!!! All classes took 

part with singing and dancing to space themed 

music and dressed brilliantly. 

Thanks, as always to the parents for helping 

with making the costumes. 

Thanks also to the parents who joined in by 

dressing up themselves. 
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AIS Language school 

with Musarte – come 

and have fun!! 

Good manners!! 

http://www.almu

necarinternationa

lschool.org/2016/

02/05/primary-

carnaval-2016/ 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!!!! 

We would like to congratulate 

Pablo and Alberto in Year 13 who 

wanted to improve their AS level 

results in Business Studies. They 

both achieved an “A” grade in the 

Cambridge International AS 

Level!!! 

Almuñécar 

International 

School 

Urb. Los Pinos 

Calle Pinariego 

Almuñécar 

Granada 18690 

Tel: 958635911 

http://www.al

munecarintern

ationalschool.o

rg/ 

Headteacher: 

Fiona Jacobs 

fjacobs@almun

ecarinternation

alschool.com  

Opening soon in P4 Almuñécar –  

LANGUAGE CENTRE 

English through activity (3-8)  and  

Music (3-8) 

15:00 – 20:00 

Please contact the school if you are 

interested 

http://www.almunecarinternationalschool.org/
http://www.almunecarinternationalschool.org/
http://www.almunecarinternationalschool.org/
http://www.almunecarinternationalschool.org/
mailto:fjacobs@almunecarinternationalschool.com
mailto:fjacobs@almunecarinternationalschool.com
mailto:fjacobs@almunecarinternationalschool.com
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Cambridge IGCSE Global Perspectives is a groundbreaking and stimulating course 

that stretches across traditional subject boundaries and develops transferable skills. It 

is both cross-curricular and skills-based and taps into the way learners of today enjoy 

learning, including team work, presentations, projects, and working with other learners 

around the world. The emphasis is on developing the ability to think critically about a 

range of global issues where there is always more than one point of view. 

Year 11 students who are 

studying for their IGCSE in 

Global Perspectives have 

been taking initiative and 

planning events to support 

local charities. 

On 14th February Natalia, 

Gonzalo F ,Gonzalo R and 

Eric held an athletics 

morning at the Almuñécar 

Athletics Stadium to raise 

money for the Asociación 

Española Contra el Cáncer 

(AECC) de Almuñécar. 

They were supported by 

the Patronato Municipal de 

Deportes, Almuñécar. 

553.67 euros was 

raised for the 

AECC!!!! 

Find out more at: 

https://www.yout

ube.com/watch?v=

FWyC5OXeQXo 

We look forward to 

seeing other events 

planned by Year 11 

students to raise 

awareness of Global 

issues that have 

sparked an interest 

in them. 

Independent 

learning 

Questioning 

Researching 

Informing 

Global issues at 

local, national, 

international, world 

levels 
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Years 9,10,11 students taking French went to see a French 

play, l’Avare de Molière, performed for schools in Granada. 

They had worked in class with Ms Bernard on the play, 

with different material, practising the vocabulary and the 

grammar linked with the play as well as listening exercises 

to familiarise themselves with the text. 

In the end, students were asked to volunteer to answer a 

few questions in French about the play. 

 

Cristina and Philippa went on stage and answer the 

questions in French brilliantly! 

http://www.almunecarinternationalschool.org/2016/02/14

/french-theatre-trip-2/  

Early Years visited a tomato production and 

distribution company as part of their topic on food. 

 

They had a fabulous day seeing how the tomato gets 

from  “seed to plate”. 

Cross-Country 2016  
On Wednesday the 27th January 48 

students travelled to Sunland School in 

Cartama to compete in their inter 

school cross country competition. It 

was a huge event with approximately 

600 runners across all events. 

We are very proud of our team as every 

student gave their all and ran 

respectable races. A big congratulations 

to the Year 5 team who ran at the event 

for the first time and performed very 

well. 

 

http://www.almunecarinternationalschool.org/2016/02/14/french-theatre-trip-2/
http://www.almunecarinternationalschool.org/2016/02/14/french-theatre-trip-2/
http://www.almunecarinternationalschool.org/2016/01/29/cross-country-2016-2/
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Message from Ms. Jacobs 

We have had a busy, productive start to 

2016! 

I would like to congratulate Y12 and Y 2 

on their attendance this half term. Year 12 

have an attendance of 99.07% and Y2 

96.54%. As a school we aim for 96%.  

 
We believe that: 

Regular attendance promotes the effective and 

continuous learning of all students 

Regular attendance promotes positive friendships and 

well-being 

Legally children have to attend school for a minimum of 

80%. 

Good habits of attendance and punctuality will assist to 

develop self-discipline and responsibility in preparation 

for future employment 

If students achieve 100% attendance, they still have 186 

days of holiday.  

REMEMBER - Only 35% of students who miss 10-20% of 

school will achieve 5A*-C grades at GCSE (including 

English and Maths). 

Quick Manners Messages: 

Please encourage your child to: 

 Wear the correct uniform every day! 

 Listen when others are talking 

 Be polite to everyone 

 Eat with good table manners 

 Speak in the appropriate language in 

class 

 Respect and value differences in 

people 

 Behave well in the classroom but 

also in the playground, the bus, the 

dining room, when lining up  

Thank you!! 
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